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Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
We are asking students who have an allergy and require an EpiPen to carry their device with 
them at all times.  The previous requirement was for the EpiPen to be held at Student Reception 
and taken to the student if it was required.  Typically, in secondary schools, students will transition 
frequently between rooms.  The constant changing of rooms means that it is not feasible for the 
pen to be located in Student Reception.  Prior to making this decision, we sought advice from 
Catholic Education Western Australia for clarification on this matter.  They believe that it is 
advisable to expect secondary students to carry an EpiPen with them if it is required. 
 
A Spare pen will be available at Student Reception as a precaution.

https://www.theallergyshop.com.au/medication-bag/

